
 

 
August 17, 2021  

ITEM 14.A.  
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

___________________________________________________________ 
 
TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  July 30, 2021  
 
SUBJECT:  BCC Presentation of St. John’s River Water Management District Central 

Springs/East Coast Regional Water Supply Plan 
 
FROM:  Joseph E. Flescher, Chairman 

Commissioner, District 2    
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Discussion Item:  

On July 28, 2021, the St. John’s River Water Management District (SJRWMD) conducted 
a public workshop on the Central Springs/East Coast Regional Water Supply Plan.  The 
presentation was informative, with robust public interaction on the data SJRWMD brought 
forward.   
 
SJRWMD will conclude their research within a few months and subsequently be ready to 
provide their plan of action; my opinion is that it would be appropriate for the SJRWMD to 
make a presentation at an upcoming BCC meeting, once their plan is completed.  I’d like 
to discuss, and hopefully garner support for, making such an invitation to the SJRWMD.  
 
 
 


	INDIAN RIVER COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM
	Discussion Item:


